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8 July 2024

Warden Danny Muise & Argyle Municipal Council
Municipality of the District of Argyle
P.O Box 10, Tusket, NS

Dear Warden Muise & Council:

The Hear!Here! Society was delighted to learn that the Municipality of the District of Argyle
has approved our request for funding.

The $400 grant will be used, as you know, to help music students and new Canadians attend
the Symphony Nova Scotia concert here next March.

A final report will be sent to you after the Spring concert. Thank you again for your generosity.

Sincerely,

\/< 19} o S .
Virginia Stoddard
Co-chair, Hear!Here! Society



